Councilman Davis put a motion on the floor to sign the contract with
CBE for the Proposal. The motion was second by Councilwoman Butler.
The votes were as follows from Council

(Luongo (NO), Simmons (NO), Butler (YES), Davis (YES), Mayor (YES).
The measure passed to Renew the CBE contract.

OPEN FORUM

lva Hall — Presented a question to each Council Member of the TOS.
WHAT ARE THEY DOING TO IMPROVE THE TOWN OF SWANSEA?

Councilman Luongo: He is trying to put the town in a better financial
condition by getting information to make an objective decision.

Councilwoman Simmons: She is trying to find out what is going on.
Why the town has not been able to help the businesses in the town
with the Cov-19 issue.

Councilwoman Butler: They need to work together as Mayor and
Council. Together We Stand Divided We Fall. She indicated, to other
council .....she respects Luongo, Doris has good points, they have a
Great Mayor with Mr. Woodrow and herself as good council members.
The Mayor has the Town Swansea at Heart. They should together be
able to do great things for the town.

Councilman Davis; He has in the past help Town Hall and the Police
Department. He will continue to help support the town move forward
in future growth.

Mayor Sanders: He's a Mover and Shaker working behind the scenes.
He spoke with a delegation to bring Broad Band into this area where
Swansea is lacking.




